Recipients: Current enrollees with GHC-SCW
Email Subject: GHC-SCW will be splitting into GHC-SCW Dane Choice and GHC-SCW Neighbors - Must Select New Health Plan during OE beginning Monday, September 25th through Friday, October 20th, 2023.
Text:
You are receiving this email because your current health plan, GHC-SCW will no longer be available in 2024 due to splitting into GHC-SCW Dane Choice and GHC-SCW Neighbors.   
You must select a new health plan during Open Enrollment, or you will not have health insurance in 2024.  You will NOT be automatically moved to a new Health Plan. 
Please use the Health Plan Search page to determine what health plans are available in your area.  As more information becomes available this health plan search will be updated.    
All Open Enrollment elections must be made no later than 11:59pm on October 20, 2023.
Please contact your payroll and benefits office with any questions.  

